
Year 1  

  
 

2020/2021 

Holiday Transition Activities  

Please send any of your completed 

tasks by Tuesday 1st September 2020. 

Email: 

ph.y1homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
What is your favourite story? Do you have a 

photograph of you reading it?

t? 

 

 

 

 

 

What have you done over the summer? Write about it, draw 

about it or send us some photos! 

 

Write your lockdown memories or draw 

them and add a caption! 

 

 

Tell us all about yourself! 

 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Your Year 1 teachers have been busy reading the books below, all by the 

favourite author – Julia Donaldson. See their videos on the school website to 

hear them read the first couple of pages!    

        
The Gruffalo                 Zog           The Snail and the whale 

Your challenge is to read the same books and vote for your favourite. 

Remember to think of 3 reasons why!   Send your answers to the Year 1 email 

address above by the First Day back after the holiday!  
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